
 
 
From: B/J Sherman 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 6:07 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 and the Bradford Bypass 
 
Hello. 
I am opposed to the building of Hwy 413 and the Bradford Bypass. 
As a grandparent, I do not want to sit by and let the destruction go ahead because that would make me 
complicit in allowing farmland and natural areas to be wiped from out landscape forever. 
It is in our power at this cruitial time to stop the destruction. 
This is the time YOU can make a difference.  
I implore you to halt this! 
 
Julia Walkley-Sherman  
Aurora, Ontario  
 
 
 
 


